Letter from the Editor
by Greta van Meeteren, Editor and Chairwoman of the Local Masters Swimming Committee for North Carolina

This newsletter reaches you later than usual, because I wanted to make sure to include the stories from the
Sunbelt Championship in this issue. And what stories they are... Be sure to read them!

Excitement is building for our USMS Spring National SCY Championship to be held in the state-of-the art
Greensboro facility. But also realize that you'll get a chance to swim in this marvellous pool beforehand if you
swim in the Frank Clark meet on March 3, 2012. How lucky we are!

Make sure to click on the link "upcoming swim meets in NC" on the left side of this screen to find all of the
information about both of these meets.

I'll introduce you to a new NC Masters swimmer: Brian Blalock, and there is a very exciting opportunity for the
coaches and aspiring coaches in our LMSC.

Enjoy your newsletter,
Happy Swimming,
Greta van Meeteren



